

## THE CARBINE CLUB of NEW ZEALAND

PATRON: Sir David Levene OBE, KNZM
President: AIDIN DENNIS Secretary: VICKY LATTA
PO Box 58 076, Botany, Auckland 2163 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: admin@carbineclubnz.org.nz

28<sup>th</sup> October 2020

Newsletter to members

**BeSPORTIVE LUNCHEON** - Friday 13th November 2020

**Attached** please find the updated flyer for the BeSportive luncheon to be held Friday 13<sup>th</sup> November.

It is a fantastic lineup of speakers and on a topic that is so relevant for those interested in ensuring a strong future for sport. Given the small percentage of sports participants that rise through the ranks to elite level at the best of times, if 60% of children drop out of sport by age 13, this seriously reduces the base from which the number of potential elite athletes is drawn. When you consider the reason for the reduced pool is adults, it is surely a problem that can and should be fixed. Come and hear what those who are grappling with this problem have to say.

Get together friends or family and join us on 13th November.

Please advise **no later than Friday 6<sup>th</sup> November**, but preferably as soon as possible, if you can attend or not. Those members who were down to attend the luncheon prior to its postponement, if you can please reconfirm your attendance or otherwise.

## CHRISTMAS BARBECUE – Sunday, 13th December 2020

Make a note in your diary that the Carbine Club's Christmas barbeque will again be held at Brothers Brewery at 5 Akiraho Street, Mount Eden on Sunday 13<sup>th</sup> December from 3pm. It is a great venue for this event and provides an opportunity for members to get together for a final time prior to Christmas.

Regards

Vicky Latta Secretary

**CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND**